
Hello Norcrest Families, 

  

Starting October 10th-October 24th, all students in Broward County schools in grades 4-12 

will have an opportunity to participate in the SEL student survey by rethink Ed.  The purpose 

is to identify skills needed in life that foster and build confidence and support mental and 

emotional health, enable students to overcome challenges and thrive as they prepare for the 

21st century workplace.   

  

This is a reminder that in the first-day packets that went home the first day of school, parents 

had an opportunity to opt their child out of this 45-question/20-minute survey by completing 

that form. 

  

If you find that you still want to opt your child out, you can find the link to the form below.  The 

deadline for opting out has been extended to Thursday, October 6th. 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIi8osRm_i

ZNAmxiwZguUlmVUNlIzMDUxTThNSExYQ1ZOOUhZNlNWSlE1MS4u 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3Dy7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIi8osRm_iZNAmxiwZguUlmVUNlIzMDUxTThNSExYQ1ZOOUhZNlNWSlE1MS4u&data=05%7C01%7Cdarrylp.klein%40browardschools.com%7C47df031afbf04fe28d5a08daa7c40cc7%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638006757710957165%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oE%2Fl%2BHWIi5fpXCSgNaX3l4CxEJRL9AdjJClsuHf4%2Bvs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3Dy7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIi8osRm_iZNAmxiwZguUlmVUNlIzMDUxTThNSExYQ1ZOOUhZNlNWSlE1MS4u&data=05%7C01%7Cdarrylp.klein%40browardschools.com%7C47df031afbf04fe28d5a08daa7c40cc7%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638006757710957165%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oE%2Fl%2BHWIi5fpXCSgNaX3l4CxEJRL9AdjJClsuHf4%2Bvs%3D&reserved=0

